
 

JDPSoffice 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to the start of a brand new half term. The first week back is always 
really exciting as children begin to explore their new topics with fantastic        
immersive activities planned and prepared by their wonderful teachers and sup-
port staff. We hope you and your families had a lovely break and we have been 
very excited to welcome all the children back this week.  

Despite us only being back in school for 5 days (and a particularly wet and windy 
start to the week!) the children have wasted no time in exploring their new topics 
and have achieved some excellent learning in a short space of time. This week, 
the children in Red 6 visited Dulwich Picture Gallery to take part in a well-being 
workshop. Samuel in Red 6 told me, ‘my favourite part about the trip was being 
able to express ourselves through art – we used watercolours and oil pastels to 
create some expressive art pieces’. Green 3 also travelled into the City of London 
to visit the Bloomsburg Space as part of their learning about the Romans. Our 
Year 5 classes are learning about Ancient Benin and to support their Historical 
enquiry visited the Horniman Museum in Forest Hill. Nathan in Red 5 commented 
that, ‘the most interesting part about our trip was learning about the Benin 
bronzes and what happened to them’.  

As we start a new half term, just a few helpful reminders about school: 

The school day starts at 08:45 and gates open from 08:40. Please ensure your 
child is in school by 08:45 so that they do not miss out on any learning time. 

Lost Property – Please check that any items of clothes or belongings such as water 
bottles are clearly labelled so that they can make their way back to your child, 
should they be misplaced.  

Please avoid parking cars on the double yellow lines and zig zags outside the 
school gates during drop off and pick up – this is to make sure everybody is safe 
during these busy times. 

I am really pleased to see the improvement in punctuality across the school this 
week, well done! I can’t wait to hear about which classes receive the purple   
rosette from Betty the Bee in next weeks’ celebration assembly. 

Have a wonderful weekend and see you all on Monday. 

Mr James 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Tickets This Week: 

Melody G1, Elaine R1, Shiloh R1, Raheem R1, Ezra R2,           

Annabelle R2, Victoria G2, Osinachi G2, Teegan R3, Caylen R3, 

Makai G3, Zackariah G3, Ishmael G3, Eleanor R4, Bradley G4, 

Kaleb G4, Sahr G5, Nathaniel G5, Hani G6, Aliyah R6,             

Romaissa G6, Dara G6, 

Diamond Tickets This Week:   

Fiifi R1, Grace R1, Amiyah R1, Elisha R1, Karol G1, Eliza G1,     

Zion G2, Siri G2, Joell R2, Ade R3, Maison R3, Saidat G3, Bella G4, 

Iyla G4, Aliyah R4, Muizza R4,  Omotoyosi G5, Aurora G6,             

Bangalie R6, Ruby R6, Grace G6 

Great 
Green 1 

Akilah 
Red 4 

Kevin 
Red 2 

Iqra 
Green 3 



 Term Dates 2023-24 

Bank Holidays- Monday 6th May 2024 

 
 

 

 

INSTAGRAM/
TWITTER 

Please make sure you follow us on        
Instagram and Twitter, @JDPSoffice. 

We will be  
posting live updates and  

pictures to show what is going on within 
your child's school day. 

Term Start End 

Spring 1 Thursday 4th 
January 2024 

Friday 9th 
February 2024 

Half Term Monday 12th 
February 2024 

Friday 16th 
February 2024 

Spring 2 Monday 19th 
February 2024 

Thursday 28th 
March 2024 @ 

2pm 

Easter Friday 29th 
March 2024 

Friday 12th 
April 2024 

Summer 1 Monday 15th 
April 2024 

Friday 24th 
May 2024 

Half Term Monday 27th 
May 2024 

Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Summer 2 Monday 3rd 
June 2024 

Friday 19th 
July 2024 @ 

2pm 

School 
Menu 

Week 2  

26th Feb    
2024 

Trips  

Tuesday 12th Mar    

Red 3– Pizza Express 

Trips                         

Wednesday 6th Mar                     

Y4-Thames walk              

Y6– Maritime Museum 

 

World Book Day          

Friday 8th March 

Celebration             

Performance                            

Friday 15th Mar            

Year 5-  STAC       

Performance  

             Congratulations to RED 4                                 

for being the top doodling 

class in the past week. 

Keep doodling              

everyone.  

Homepage Link   

 

https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=491&type=pdf
https://www.johndonne.southwark.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=491&type=pdf
https://doodlelearning.com/


 

 

 

 
 Year 5 Trip  

'Year 5 had the chance to attend 
a workshop all about Ancient   
Benin at the Horniman Museum. 
We got to see the bronzes before 
they are returned to their rightful 
owners!" 

Year 6 

Red 6 took part in a mark making  work-

shop at Dulwich Picture Gallery. They 

studied two different paintings and talked 

about what they liked and did not like 

and how the pictures made them feel. 

They then took inspiration from this     

picture to create their own art using view 

finders, oil pastels, graphite and            

watercolours. They reflected on how   

doing the art made them feel. 

Year 3 Trip  

Green 3 experienced 
Roman ruins at 
Bloomsburg Space.  


